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June 1, 2006 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee 
 
FROM: Patty O’Toole, Program Implementation Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Summary of ISRP Preliminary Review of 07-09 Project Proposals 
 
On June 1, the ISRP plans to release their preliminary report of the FY 2007-2009 project 
proposals for the Fish and Wildlife Program.  Staff will present a summary of the review at the 
June Fish and Wildlife Committee meeting and the ISRP chair; Eric Loundenslager is scheduled 
to present the panel’s preliminary review to the full Council on Wednesday, June 14, 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
w:\po\ww\2007\isrp preliminary report committee cover memo.doc 


